
 
Tree Sharing Program Information 

 

Thank you for being apart of the Tree Sharing Program through The City of Grapevine. 
Please allow The City two-weeks after your initial purchase. You will receive 
confirmation from The City or Unique Landscaping. 

Once an email confirmation is received, please pick up stakes at 610 Shady Brook 
Drive, Grapevine, TX. Stakes will be located outside the front entrance. 
 
After confirmation, the following will occur: 
 

• Approximately I week before planting, Unique Landscaping will submit the 
ticket to have your utilities marked through TXBII. This important process is to 
make sure that when planting the tree we do not hit any major line in your yard. 

• Once utilities have been marked, you can place your stakes in the ground of 
where you wish to have your tree planted. 

• Leave access to your yard on the day of planting. No one needs to be home on 
the day of planting. 

 
For any additional questions or concerns please contact through email 

grapevinegardener@grapevinetexas.gov 
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